
Saltash Town Council campaign to recruit new Town Councillors 

2025 will see local elections being held across the country including Saltash Town 
Council.  

The Town Council will be launching a recruitment campaign to encourage people to find 
out more about being a Town Councillor in the town.  The Guildhall is open Monday to 
Friday 10am to 1pm and 2pm and 4pm to learn more about the commitment involved.   

If anyone is interested in being a Town Councillor follow the Town Council on their social 
media @saltashtowncouncilofficial for the campaign launch in 2025 or pop in to talk to 
the Town Clerk. 


